
 
ECHO TOWNSHIP 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

ESTABLISHMENT OF EARLY VOTING SITE 
 
 

To All Qualified Electors in Echo Township: 
 

Notice is hereby given by Resolution at the April 3, 2024 meeting of the Echo Township Board under authority granted in 
Public Act 81 of 2023, that the location of the early voting site for all federal and statewide election dates will be at the 
location specified below.  
 

Kearney Township Hall 
4820 Aero Park Drive 

Bellaire, MI  49615 
 

All qualified electors in Echo Township have the right to mark a ballot and deposit the ballot in a tabulator beginning the 
second Saturday before an election and ending the Sunday before the election (October 26th – November 3rd).  Early 
voting will be available at the early voting site for the following hours:  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact the Clerk’s Office at (231) 544-2516 or echotownship.clerk@gmail.com. 
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